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[bookmark: _Hlk102117145]
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
CITY OF EAGLE RIVER PLANNING COMMISSION
Posted 8/14/2024



[bookmark: _Hlk102117088]Jon T. Keckeisen is seeking a conditional use permit to place one 20’ storage container at 1078 E. Wall Street for no more than one year, per Ordinance 106-473 (10): One single shipping container, painted a single color, all advertising removed, subject to existing accessory structure set-backs. The property is described as NW-NW, Sect 34, T40N,R10E, PRT NW NW.

The City of Eagle River Planning Commission will hold a public hearing to review the request on Thursday, September 5, 2024 at 5:00 p.m. located at the Eagle River City Hall, 525 E. Maple Street, Eagle River WI 54521.  Comments can be made at the public hearing or by mail to City Administrator, PO. Box 1269, Eagle River, WI 54521; by phone (715) 479-8682 x227 or email rcginner@eagleriverwi.gov.  Documents will be available for review at City Hall. PETITIONER, OR THEIR REPRESENTATIVE, SHALL BE PRESENT.
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